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Friday, August 6, 2021 
 

Dear parents and carers of Broadbeach State School students, 
 

 Thank you for adhering to the Government restrictions. There have 
been over 1000 of our students learning from home this week. 

 I acknowledge the work and dedication of the teacher aides on site 
this week. Their contributions with the supervision of children of 
essential workers was exemplary. 

 I also recognise the leaders, administration, facilities and cleaning 
staff members on site who have ensured that we had a safe and 
smooth running facility this week. 

 After being sent home earlier this week in compliance with the Chief 
Medical Officer’s directive, our teachers provided continuity of 
learning and, judging by the feedback, did a sterling job in supporting 
you. I salute them. 

  
Our team is very hopeful that the lockdown will be lifted so we can return to 
face-to-face teaching next week. I will be monitoring the press conferences 
throughout the weekend to learn our fate and communicate via the website 
News Story at: 
 
https://broadbeachss.eq.edu.au/calendar-and-news/news/lockdown-information-c-o-v-i-d19 

 

Moving forward: 
 

 If the lockdown is lifted, we expect to return to normal routines, 
implementing an restrictions or directives from Education Queensland 
or Queensland Health 

 If the lockdown is not lifted, we will continue with remote learning 
with some additional content and features on our “Virtual 
Classrooms”. 

 

Our team is ready for both scenarios and will continue to support you and 
your children. 
  
Stay safe and keep smiling. 
 
 
Bruce Langes 
Principal 
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